
MnVFC Announcement 

Date: December 12, 2024 

To: MnVFC Providers 

From: MnVFC Program 

Re: Reminder: Holiday Shipping Schedule 

Holiday shipping schedule 

Due to federal shipping timelines around the holidays, MnVFC and UUAV vaccine orders will not ship from Monday, Dec. 
23 through Thursday, Jan. 2, 2025. Orders placed after this Friday, Dec. 13 may not be shipped until after the new year, 
so plan ahead! 

MnVFC Program 
651-201-5522 or 1-800-657-3970
www.health.state.mn.us/vfc
health.mnvfc@state.mn.us

Please route to: 
▪ Clinical supervisor
▪ Medical director
▪ Clinic manager
▪ Clinic staff
▪ Pharmacy
▪ Vaccine staff
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